From: John Cunningham [mailto:JohnC@co.mason.wa.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2011 11:11 AM
To: Gomez, David (UTC)
Cc: Rik Fredrickson
Subject: RE: FW: TG-111681 Mason G-88 Commodity Credit Adjustment

Dear Mr. Gomez:
This acknowledges the WUTC staff recommendation that the 2010-2011 revenue share plan retention be reduced due to the technical failure to meet the pound diversion requirements per customer per month over the reporting period.  With the concurrence of Mason County Garbage Company, we accept the reduction for the past reporting period and are hopeful the new benchmark Criteria B in the 2011-2012 plan will be achieved in the upcoming year.   

Sincerely, 



 

 

 

John A. Cunningham, PE

Interim Solid Waste Program Manager

Utilities & Waste Management Dept.

